
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

ELECTRONIC MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

May 21, 2021 

Cary Watson 
Vice President 
Safety, Environmental & Technical Programs 
Enable Gas Transmission, LLC 
499 West Sheridan Avenue, Suite 1500 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73102 

CPF 4-2020-002-NOPV 

Dear Mr. Watson: 

From March 2, 2020 through March 5, 2020, representatives of the Pipeline and Hazardous 
Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA), pursuant to Chapter 601 of 49 United States Code 
(U.S.C.), inspected Enable Gas Transmission, LLC’s (Enable) Control Room Management 
Program and records in Houston, Texas.  As a result of the inspection PHMSA issued a Notice of 
Probable Violation and Proposed Compliance Order on November 3, 2020 and a Final Order on
February 2, 2021. 

Enable submitted its response and a new procedure, OM-216: Field Maintenance Communication 
Protocol on Mach 16, 2021. PHMSA staff reviewed the response and determined that Enable has 
complied with the terms of the Final Order. 

This letter is to inform you no further action is necessary, and this case is now closed.  Thank you
for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Mary L. McDaniel, P.E. 
Director, Southwest Region 
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration 


